
 

 

We take our customers and employees health and wellbeing as seriously as we take our water.  
Priority number one will always be the people that make Lindyspring the great company that it is.  As 
the concern grows about the spread of COVID-19, Lindyspring wants you to know some of the 
additional steps that are being taken in our facilities. 

- Employees are directed to stay home or seek immediate medical attention if they have been 
exposed to or have any flu or cold like symptoms. 

- Employees have received additional training concerning hand washing and proper food 
safety practices. 

- Recommendations and guidelines from the CDC and WHO are being monitored and 
implemented daily at all Lindyspring facilities. 

- Additional cleaning and disinfecting supplies are readily available for the increased cleaning 
and sanitation of all food contact areas, work surfaces, and any other frequently touched 
places. 

- Each day extra emphasis is placed on proper handwashing and sanitizing procedures. 
- Delivery drivers and service technicians are provided with hand sanitizer and disinfecting 

wipes to keep in their company vehicle. 

Lindyspring bottled water has been regulated by FDA inspections for over 20 years.  This includes 
the established guidelines of the Food Safety Plan and Good Manufacturing Practices.  It is 
Lindyspring’s pride to bring people the pure, delicious, and safe water they have come to know and 
love.  Lindyspring wants you to be confident that every step is being taken to ensure the health and 
safety of its customers and employees. 

Lindyspring will continue to stay up to date on the ever-changing COVID-19 situation.  Please visit 
the safety and care section of our website, www.lindyspring.com to see our purification process, and 
basic care for your Lindyspring water dispenser.  

While this event is still unfolding, we truly believe that we will get through this together.  Water, more 
importantly good water, is essential to life and that is what Lindyspring will continue to provide. 

Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 

Email: lindyspring@lindyspring.com 

Toll Free: 800-880-2022 

Sincerely, 

 
 

John Levin 
Owner, Lindyspring Systems 


